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Haslemere & District Twinning Association  

                                                                                       
          Bernay 1985                                                  Haslemere                                                   Horb 1991 

THE HASLEMERE AND DISTRICT TWINNING 
ASSOCIATION  

 

REPORT  
 

 

After a quiet Covid period without foreign exchanges and fund raising events the Twinning were able 

to take up their usual activities with a vengeance during 2022.  

 

o The AGM went ahead as planned on the 8thMarch 2022. 

 

o The New Year Drinks & Nibbles party eventually went ahead at ‘Bunchfield’ on 3rd April after 

it had to be postponed a couple of times. 

 

o 31st Anniversary of being twinned with Horb was celebrated in some style and coincided 

with the late Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee. Twinning members were particularly 

pleased to welcome the Oberbürgermeister of Horb and his wife, Peter and Janet 

Rosenberger, along with their three children.  

 

o The BBQ Summer Social (Sat 16th Jul) at ‘Bunchfield’ was an extremely happy occasion on a 

gloriously sunny day.  The food was as always provided by the members and they were 

delighted to greet at least six totally new guests brought by members.  

 

o The visit to Bernay (Wed 14th to Sun 18th September): The French friends had put together a 

very full and very interesting program followed by a tasty Gala Dinner. 

 

o The Quiz Night (Fri 25th Nov) was a great success. 48 hours after the event had been 

announced all ten tables had been booked and an 11th table had to be ‘opened’ up. The 

quizers enjoyed a delicious lasagne prepared by two of the twinning members.   

 

 

An equally active year is planned for 2023, starting with the visit of 46 Twinning friends from Bernay 

(19th to 23rd April), followed by a visit of Haslemere to Horb (15th to 20th June) and the usual annual 

fundraising events. 
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